
 

 

 

 

Hi everyone, 

 

As it is the end of the school year, I wanted to write a quick note to say 

‘goodbye’. I am sorry I cannot see you all and have an end of year party like 

we would have but hopefully I will see you all again at some stage next year.  

 

You have all worked incredibly hard this year and you should all be so proud 

of yourselves. I want to thank you for welcoming me into your classroom. I 

really enjoyed being your teacher and watching you all learn and grow over 

the last few months. I am going to miss your stories, your jokes, smiles and 

laughter. But I also know you are all going to have a great year next year! 

 

I hope you all have a fantastic summer filled with lots of fun with your 

friends and family. 

 

Stay safe. 

 

Ms. Dillane 😊 
 

 

 

Today you are YOU, 

That is TRUER than true. 

There is NO ONE alive 

Who is YOUER than YOU! 

-Dr. Seuss    
 


